
Sadlowsky Al Newman Charity 
Foundation Tournament 

Ruttger's Head Golf Professional: 

Dave Sadlowsky 

 

Members & Friends of Ruttger's, 
 
Ruttger's Bay Lake Lodge is pleased to be the host site for the 
First Annual Al Newman Charity Foundation Golf Tournament! 
The event will take place on Saturday, September 26 with a noon 
shotgun and a 6:00pm dinner--Please see the link below for more 
information.  
 
http://www.alnewmanfoundation.org/golf-tournament.html 
 
I've had the pleasure of meeting "Newmie" while at another golf 
facility and I can tell you that he is just as fun and jovial as he was 
in the Minnesota Twins clubhouse during those great World 
Series winning years!  
 
With your support, we look forward to making this an annual 
event at Ruttger's!! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Dave Sadlowsky, PGA 
Ruttger's Bay Lake Lodge 

 

http://www.alnewmanfoundation.org/golf-tournament.html

